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June 11th 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to you to confirm arrangements for our teachers and their respective classes for the next
academic year.

Nursery Miss Flanagan

Reception Mrs Wilson

Year 1 Mrs Tough

Year 2 Mrs Golding

Year 3 Mr Smith

Year 4 Mr Good

Year 5 Mr Ashton

Year 6 Mrs Houston

Mrs Cruddas will be leaving our school family in July after many years of exemplary service and dedication to
the children of Seaburn Dene. We will be rightly celebrating her time with us as we approach the end of the
summer term. We welcome Mrs Golding, who will be joining us as Year 2 class teacher and SENCO from
September.

Both your children and yourselves will have an opportunity to meet your new teacher as part of our transition
day (when every class moves up for the day) and meet and greet at 4pm on Thursday, 13th July. Details of
this event will be shared with you in the coming weeks.

Yours sincerely,
Mr John Howe
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